

Are you employed in a healthcare setting or in a healthcare profession in Massachusetts?

Do you have 10 minutes?

We want to hear from you about infection prevention and control.



Complete this short survey to help the Massachusetts Department of Public Health, in partnership with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and John Snow, Inc. (JSI), to understand your training experiences and needs related to infection prevention and control. We want to hear from all workers in healthcare and health-related settings, including physicians, nurses, public health professionals, environmental service workers and food service staff. The information we learn will guide us to develop trainings that help you to protect yourself as well as your co-workers, family and community from infectious disease threats like COVID-19.

The survey will take about 10 minutes of your time. Please complete the survey by **January 31, 2023.** You can access the survey by:

- Clicking on the link: https://survey.jsi.com/s3/FL
- Text the word firstline to 855-977-1213
- Scanning the QR code provided below

We appreciate your time and dedication to infection control and prevention.

Sincerely,

Larry Madoff, MD

Januar C. Munday

Medical Director

Bureau of Infectious Disease and Laboratory Sciences

Massachusetts Department of Public Health

Questions? No computer or smartphone? Call us at 617.385.3821





